
  

 
 
 
 
 

        CR 58/23/3/2024 
SOME NOTES ON BOOKS AND UNIFORM DISTRIBUTION 

Dear Parents,      
 
Uniform and Books: We are excited to announce the introduction of a new uniform distribution system in 
our school. This change is part of our ongoing efforts to streamline processes and provide a more 
convenient experience for both students and parents. 
 
The new uniform distribution process aims to make it easier for you to access and purchase the required 
school attire for your child. Along with the uniforms, we are also pleased to inform you about a selection 
of new books and educational materials that will be available for purchase.  
The following are the date allotted for the collection of books and uniform –  
 

DATE GENDER GRADES 
2/4/2024 Boys and Girls KG 1 & KG 2 
3/4/2024 Girls Grade 1 – Grade 4 
4/4/2024 Boys Grade 1 – Grade 4 
5/4/2024 Girls Grade 5 – Grade 10 
6/4/2024 Boys Grade 5 – Grade 10 

 
The timings for distribution is between 9 AM – 1:30 AM on the specified days. 
 
Promotion cards: The School will distribute the promotion cards on the books and uniform distribution 
days to those who have cleared the fee of April as well as the annual fee of 2024-2025. It is mandatory for 
the students to bring the promotion card on the first day of school without which the student will not be 
allowed to sit in the promoted class. Please make sure to collect your promotion cards from the Admin 
block during the specified timings of the distribution days. This promotion card marks your achievement 
and progression to the next level of your academic journey. 
 
Thank you for your attention and support. 
 
 
With regards and best wishes,  

Dr.Saifudheen P. Hamsa  

  Principal 
  


